
Nordic Hedge Funds flattish in October

Stockholm (HedgeNordic) – Nordic hedge funds lost an estimated 0.1% in October bringing the NHX
Composite to a year-to-date performance of 2.9%.

In a volatile month, Managed Futures/CTA was the weakest performer following a period of very
strong returns. Other strategy groups recorded small changes. Within strategy sub-categories,
performance dispersion was on the high side as funds reacted differently to the sell-off in risk assets
beginning of the month.

For the month in review on Nordic Hedge Funds, please click here: NHX October 2014

An overview of all HedgeNordic Industry Reports can be found be: Industry Reports
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